
Stelly’s transition process provides Grade 8 students and their families with a variety 
of opportunities to visit and get to know Stelly’s Secondary School, including its 
wonderful staff and all that it has to offer as an academic institution. 

Please be aware of the following important dates to ensure students’ successful 
transition from middle school to secondary school. 

February Stelly’s 2023-2024 Course Guide
see Stelly’s Course Guide

February 23 Stelly’s Staff Initial Visit

February 27 Mini Course Fair on Electives and Climbing Academy 
at Lunch

February 28 Course Selection Information to Grade 8 classes

March 1 Virtual Parent Information Session at 6 pm
Link sent to grade 8 Bayside parents on Feb 27th

March 3 and 6 Counselling Appointments
via phone call

March 7 Course Selection and Climbing Applications Due 
(online) to Bayside Homeroom Teacher

To be determined Stelly’s School Tours for Students

Grade 8 Transition Process


